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MEDIA RELEASE         

November 6, 2024 @ 6:00pm 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER ADVISORY NOTICE 
 
Issued by Town of Hanover  
 
Effective Immediately 
 
Due to an adverse water test result at the water treatment plant, the Town of Hanover has 
issued a Precautionary Boil Water Advisory. 
 
This applies to all residents and consumers using water provided by the Town of Hanover 
water supply system. 
 
Water for drinking or cooking should be heated to a rolling boil for 1 minute before use 
 
OR 
 
Use an alternative water source (i.e. bottled water) 
 
Residents will be notified when the Precautionary Boil Water Advisory Notice is lifted via local 
radio stations and by announcement and posting on the Town of Hanover website at 
hanover.ca and social media. 
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